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TOPICS 

Proposed Site Acquisition on Old Victoria Road  
Broadway Beat – Musical Theatre Workshop 
Memorial Service 
Retirement Functions 
 

 

INPUT - Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools (NLPS) and the Clay Tree 
Society have signed a Memorandum of Understanding on the Society’s 
offer to purchase district property located at 838 Old Victoria Road.  The 
Clay Tree Society has occupied the space on Old Victoria Road for more 
than 50 years.   
 
NLPS is seeking input about the proposed purchase.  Feedback will be 
received until the end of day, Tuesday, March 14.  You can complete an 
online survey, email communications@sd68.bc.ca or mail your comments 
in.  More information is available here. 
 

 
BROADWAY BEAT – The Nanaimo Conservatory of Music, a registered 
charity, is hosting Broadway Beat a musical theatre workshop during spring 
break.  The workshop runs from Monday, March 27 until Friday, March 31 
from 10 a.m. until 4 p.m. daily and is intended for children ages 8 to 14.   
 
Check it out or call 250 754-4611 to find out more information. 
 

 
MEMORIAL – There will be a memorial service to honour former colleague 
and trustee Frank Garnish on Friday, March 10 at 2 p.m.  The service will 
be held at the Cedar Community Hall, followed by refreshments and time to 
share memories.   
 

 
RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that 
you would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to 
communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 Fairview Elementary staff are having a drop-in retirement celebration 
for Linda Manarin, at Piper’s Pub on March 16 from 6 to 7:30 p.m. 
There will be no speeches, just a drop in and say hello… 
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